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• Thank you Chair and good morning colleagues.  We support the statement made 
by Colombia on behalf of the co-sponsors including Hong Kong, China (HKC). 
 

• The DS system has been the crown jewel of the WTO, and the cornerstone that 
contributes to the predictability of global trade.  It has always been HKC’s 
topmost priority to restore a fully and well-functioning dispute settlement system 
as soon as possible.  We should act now and together on this urgent task, for the 
common good of all WTO members. 
 

• Bearing in mind the year-end deadline ahead of us, we look forward to 
intensifying discussions in the formalised process under the leadership of 
Ambassador Usha Dwarka-Canabady and the Co-Convenors in the very near 
future. 
 

• Last but not least, we would also like to welcome the Philippines’ decision to 
become one of the participants in the MPIA and invite those members who have 
not joined this interim solution to consider doing so. 
 

• Thank you Chair. 
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